KINSMEN CARE FOUNDATION

February 8%, 2009

Dear Valued Partner!

On behalf of the Kinsmen Club of Stampede City, we are pleased to share that the 2008 Kinsmen
Children's Hospital Home Lotto resulted in a donation to the Alberta Children's Hospital in the
amount of $1.8 Million.

Please accept our sincerest thanks on behalf of the many beneficiaries for your contributions to
this project. Without the generosity of community leaders like you, the success of this project
and the subsequent support to the Alberta Children's Hospital would not be possible.

Enclosed, please find a token of our appreciation that you can display proudly.
We are also pleased to share that we are currently putting the finishing touches on what we hope
will be another successful Kinsmen Children's Hospital Home Lotto in 2009. We hope that you

will once again participate proudly in this worthwhile initiative that continues to have one
goal...helping the children and families that rely on the Alberta Children's Hospital.

Sincerely,
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Peter Lobley
Kinsmen Care Foundation Chair



